
	
Dear Legislator, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]On February 26, 2015 the Oregon School-Based Health Alliance had its annual School-Based Health Center Awareness Day at the Capitol. Over 100 youth from around Oregon came to learn about and lend their voices to the legislative process. Your student constituents appreciated the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the importance of school-based health centers, share their personal stories, and learn more about you and your work. Thank you for taking the time to encourage their civic engagement and for your work helping to ensure Oregon’s youth remain healthy, learning, and thriving. 

Thank you, 

Oregon School-Based Health Alliance 
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